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Edmond Yew
Land Development and GIS Division 
Bureau of Engineering 
201 North Figueroa Street, Suite 200 
Los Angeles, California 90012

Dear Mr. Yew:

This correspondence is in response to the Land Development and GIS Division, Bureau of Engineering, 
letter received by the Los Angeles Police Department (LAPD) wherein the Fifth Council District is 
considering a temporary closure of the walkway located at Woodbine Street Northeasterly of Manning 
Avenue. The LAPD was asked to provide comments and/or recommendations related to criminal 
activity in the above referenced area. As per the request, a crime analysis was conducted which 
revealed a slight increase in overall crime. After a review of the analysis, West Los Angeles Area is not 
opposed to the above referenced closure.

It is always the goal of the Los Angeles Police Department to work in partnership with you, and your 
staff, to provide the highest level of quality service to every member of the community. Should you 
have any additional questions, please contact Sergeant Charles Barrett, West Los Angeles Area, at (310) 
444-0710.
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